
 

 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE   

     VILLAGE OF WATKINS GLEN HELD THURSDAY, APRIL 14, 2022 

 

  

 

 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

The public session of the meeting was called to order at 3:37 pm by Mayor Luke Leszyk.  Present were Mayor Luke 

Leszyk, Deputy Mayor Louie Perazzini, Trustee Nan Woodworth and Trustee Laurie DeNardo.  Absent were Village 

Clerk Lonnie Childs and Village Treasurer Rhonda Slater.   

 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION  

Trustee Nan Woodworth made the motion to exit public session and enter into executive session at 3:38 pm to 

discuss the qualifications of several candidates for the position of Village Clerk as well as Parks Department 

Personnel and general Village organizational structure.  Trustee Laurie DeNardo seconded the motion.  The Board 

then voted on the motion and all were in favor.  Motion Carried. 

 

 

ADJOURN 

With no further business to come before the Board, Trustee Laurie DeNardo made the motion to adjourn at 4:50 

pm.  Trustee Nan Woodworth seconded the motion.  The Board then voted on the motion and all were in favor.  

Motion Carried. 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned. 

 

 

Respectively Submitted, 

 

 

 

Luke Leszyk, Mayor 


